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November 18, 2020

To Child Care and Before- and After-School Program Operators:

This email is to confirm that the Permit application process for December 24, 2020 (TDSB designated Day in lieu of Remembrance Day) and April 5, 2021 (Easter Monday) is now closed.

If you did not receive a confirmation email with a Permit number, and/or if the application doesn’t show in your eBase account, this means that your application was not submitted. If you have missed the deadline but need a Permit for these dates, please contact Karen Guthrie no later than Monday, November 23 at 3:00 PM.  Please note that TDSB cannot guarantee that applications received after the November 6th deadline will be processed.

If you do not intend to operate on these dates, or you have confirmation of your permit application, no further action is required.

Further to the information sent to child cares earlier this year, we would also like to confirm that TDSB schools have Winter Break from Monday, December 21, 2020, to Friday, January 1, 2021. Schools will be closed to child care operations for stat holidays on December 25, December 28 and January 1, 2021, as well as December 24 unless a permit has been approved as noted above.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you,

Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2072
ccs@tdsb.on.ca
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